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Canadian securities regulators seek comments on reducing regulatory burden for  

non-investment fund reporting issuers 

 

Toronto – The Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA) today published CSA Consultation 

Paper 51-404 Considerations for Reducing Regulatory Burden for Non-Investment Fund 

Reporting Issuers (Consultation Paper), which seeks comments on potential options for reducing 

regulatory burden for non-investment fund reporting issuers in the public markets.  

 

 “Regulatory requirements and the associated compliance costs should be proportionate to the 

regulatory objectives sought,” said Louis Morisset, CSA Chair and President and CEO of the 

Autorité des marchés financiers. “The purpose of this consultation is to identify potential ways to 

reduce regulatory burden in the public markets without compromising investor protection or the 

efficiency of the capital markets.”  

 

The Consultation Paper identifies and seeks input on potential options for reducing regulatory 

burden associated with capital raising in the public markets and the ongoing costs of remaining a 

reporting issuer. These options include:  

 expanding the application of streamlined rules for smaller reporting issuers;  

 reducing the regulatory burden associated with prospectus rules and the offering process;  

 reducing certain ongoing disclosure requirements;  

 eliminating overlap in potentially duplicative regulatory requirements; and  

 enhancing the electronic delivery of documents.  

 

No definitive decisions have been made to move forward on any particular initiative identified in 

the Consultation Paper, and the CSA welcomes comments on other options for consideration that 

have not been identified in the Consultation Paper, as well as input on the relative priority of the 

various options noted above.   

 

Separately, the CSA is also considering ways to reduce regulatory burden in other areas of 

securities legislation, such as reducing disclosure obligations for investment funds.   

 

Through recent policy initiatives, the CSA has already taken steps to support reporting issuers, 

including liberalizing the prospectus marketing regime, introducing new prospectus exemptions 

and modifying existing exemptions available to reporting issuers, and tailoring disclosure and 

other requirements to alleviate regulatory burden for venture issuers.  

 

The Consultation Paper can be found on CSA members’ websites. Comments should be 

submitted in writing by July 7, 2017.  

 



The CSA, the council of the securities regulators of Canada’s provinces and territories, co-

ordinates and harmonizes regulation for the Canadian capital markets. 
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